
2017-2018 School Budget Presentation and Strategic Planning 

Information 

The Bridgewater-Raritan Regional School District will be offering two 

public evening sessions for the presentation of the 2017-2018 School 

Budget and Strategic Planning Information.  The presentations will take 

place as follows: 

 Wednesday, April 5, 2017 – John F. Kennedy Primary School, 255 Woodmere Street, 

Raritan, 6:30 pm 

 Monday, April 17, 2017 – Bridgewater-Raritan Middle School, 128 Merriwood Road, 

Bridgewater, 6:30 pm 

All residents of Bridgewater and Raritan are invited to attend.   

 

 

 


